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To the Electoral Commission:  
 
I am writing in support of Zali Steggall’s Objection #671 to the proposed 
electoral changes. 
 
I agree with Zali that the current electoral district encompasses a coherent and 
linked community of common interest including social, regional economic, travel, 
communication and physical features.   
 
I agree with Zali that inner metropolitan communities of interest should be kept 
together. 
 
I appreciate that Warringah has been retained as an electorate but urge you to 
accept Zali’s objection and also retain our current boundaries. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 


	02 - nsw24-COB0046-anonymous-34_coversheet
	00 - nsw24-COB0046-anonymous-34_original

